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This week we have continued 
thinking about our core text.

We have been thinking about 
drawing simple maps to show 

how we get to the beach.







How do you get to the beach?
Do you travel by train or car?



What did you pass by on 
your way there?

Can you give directions to a 
doll to get you to the beach?



We spent lots of time this week practicing balance biking  with the bikeability team.







Could you push your feet and then lift them to fly ?



What else have you been up to?










